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Telephone assistance for the July 1 period 

OHRVS will be offering a helpline service to households experiencing 

homelessness during the period surrounding July 1. 

 

The purpose of the helpline will be to: 

1) Guide households to resources that can assist them in their efforts and 

2) Provide them with telephone numbers and contact information for assistance 

resources 

 

The helpline will be available on weekends and national holidays. 

 

WHEN? From Saturday, June 18, 2022 to Sunday, July 17, 2022, 

including Fridays, June 24 and July 1. 

WHEN? From 9:00 am to 5:00 pm  

PHONE NUMBER? 450-218-6994 EXT. 4224 

 


